Agenda Item 5r

CCCHP-23-19
From: Christopher Cox
To: Carla Cloud
Subject: It was good to finally see you!
Date: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 8:02:12 AM
Hi Carla,

Thanks for putting that meeting together! The committee has a lot to remember and
requested at least two quotes, so how is this for a summary?

Nevada State Prison Preservation Society is requesting funding for the repair of either or both
of two prison stairways, returning them to their original, historic condition. This will provide a
fire escape, make the prison more useful for community events, and facilitate historically-
correct movies that could bring tourists to Carson City.

We can pursue three options:

1. Restoration of the administrative building stairs (staircase "A") will cost $41,540. It is
the minimum we request. It would improve the first impression we make on visitors, as
it is the front entrance to the prison.

2. Restoration of the stairs in the prison yard (staircase "B") will cost $79,348. If only one
stairway is funded, we prefer this one. Removing and re-stacking masonry is necessary
here, and that will show us the prison's foundation. If there are problems, you will be the
ones who helped us to find them in time.

3. The total cost of both repairs is $120,888.

We look forward to partnering with you.
Kind regards,
Chris Cox

775-781-4501
Linkedin
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